
 
 

West End Shuttle Service Update 
The 202 Freeway Project has re-opened  

Estrella Drive to through traffic.   
                                                                            

Effective immediately, the West End Shuttle will  
return to traveling west-bound on Estrella Drive. 

Service will no longer detour via Elliot Road. 
 If you have any questions, call the Dispatch Office at (520) 562-6020.     
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